

Year 2 Newsletter 24.5.18

Dear Parents/Carers,

This Week:

English... This week we have been reporting on a satellite that crashed into Little Reddings.

Maths: This week in maths we have been revising different skills to prepare for our Maths tests we have been doing this week.

Topic: We have been sorting minibeasts, creating our own database. We have also looked at minibeasts (including Nibsy the giant millipede!) and drawn them carefully.

After half term:

English... We will be learning a new non-fiction text about Butterflies and learning new vocabulary such as thorax, antennae and abdomen.

Maths... We will be learning about time, including o'clock, half past, quarter past and quarter to.

No Homework

No homework over half term. Please do lots of reading and practise your spellings.

We are so proud of Year 2 and their hard work!

Have a great half term everybody,

Mrs Giannone, Miss Morton, Miss Jalkhi, Miss Guthrie, Miss Lewis and Mrs Noel.